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Notice of Planned Discontinuation 

 

Company:  KYCON, Inc. 

305 Digital Dr. 

Morgan Hill, CA 95037 

USA 

408-494-0330 

 

5/2/2023 

 

Re: EOL   

Part Number Series: PX 

 

Please note that the PX series is planned EOL.  We will accept orders through 11/30/2023. 

 

Although there is no alternate available, Kycon does offer a full line of SMT PLCC sockets if needed.   

Please contact your sales representative for more details. 

 

 

 

 

Signature:        __________________   

Name:  Jill Scarnecchia    Phone: 408-494-0330  


